
 

 

December 9, 2015 

 

 
 

Nassau County Department of Assessment 

2016 PROPERTY TAX EXEMPTIONS WORKSHOPS 
 

Nassau County Legislator Howard J. Kopel is sponsoring workshops to help residents file property tax 

assessment grievance applications.  If you are a homeowner who disagrees with the new tentative 

property tax assessment as shown on your Nassau County Property Tax Impact Disclosure Notice, you 

may dispute the assessed values with the County. 

 

DEADLINE TO FILE A GRIEVANCE IS MARCH 1, 2016 
  

Homeowners are invited to attend one of these free workshops to learn exactly how to fill out this 

simple application.  

 

TUESDAY, JAN. 12, 2016 

7:00 PM  -  9:00 PM 

Hewlett/Woodmere Library  

1125 Broadway, Hewlett, NY 11557 

 

THURSDAY, FEB. 18, 2016   

10:00 AM  -  12:00 Noon  

Oceanside Public Library  

30 Davison Ave., Oceanside, NY 11572 
 

Applications will be provided and are also available at: 

www.nassaucountyny.gov/agencies/ARC/forms.html 


